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Dear Parent, Carers and Guardians, 

Please find enclosed a copy of your child’s S4 interim report. 

For National 5 courses, the working grade on the interim reports reflects the current level of 

attainment in the subject, which can be evidenced through work already undertaken and 

assessed by class teachers.   

Your child has also, in discussion with their class teachers, identified a target grade for each 

subject; they will work towards these target grades over the coming months. These target 

grades will then appear on their November report. 

You will also find enclosed information relating to key dates and course outlines.  

Should you have any questions relating to the interim report, please get in touch with your 

child’s Pastoral Care Teacher in the first instance.   

I would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to our Study Skills Information 

Evening on Thursday the 27th of September at 6.00 pm, where we will give an insight into 

the supports available to our young people in preparing them for SQA assessments and 

examinations.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Maura McNeil 

Head Teacher 
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